


CITIZEN PARTICIPATION 

 

Comments can be provided via email to the Commission at cdd@roseburgor.gov or hand 

delivered to City Hall, 900 SE Douglas Avenue in Roseburg, prior to 12:00 p.m. on the day of 

the meeting.  Comments must include the person’s name and address, including whether or 

not they are a resident of the City of Roseburg, for the record.  The Commission reserves the 

right to delay any action requested until they are fully informed on the matter. 

 

The Community Development Director will provide any comments received prior to 12:00 p.m. on 

the day of the meeting to the Commission but will not be read aloud during the meeting.  

 

For further details or information please contact the Community Development Department Monday 

through Friday, 8:00 a.m. to 5:00 p.m., at Roseburg City Hall, 900 SE Douglas Avenue, Third Floor, 

Roseburg OR 97470, phone number 541-492-6750, or e-mail cmatthews@roseburgor.gov. 

 

 

mailto:cdd@roseburgor.gov
mailto:cmatthews@roseburgor.gov






















future marketing campaign. This work was recently completed and a final report from UVWA 
was submitted to the City in June detailing the market research Client Czar completed for 
UVWA. 

Based on the market research conducted earlier this year, the UVWA will focus their 
marketing campaign on the following channels and key demographics: 

1. Facebook and lnstagram - Videos and images tailored to reach wine lovers, culinary
tourists, and outdoor enthusiasts aged 30 to 60 with household incomes over $75,000.
Organic content will be supported by paid advertising and possibly influencer collaborations.
Budget: 50-60% of funds.

2. YouTube - Videos of multiple lengths that engage travelers aged 25 to 55. Strong
potential for those planning future trips. Budget: 10-15% of funds.

3. TikTok - Short videos appealing to younger, experience-driven audiences aged 25 to 40.
Budget: 5-10% of funds.

4. Email newsletter and website - Storytelling with photos and videos in our email
newsletter (6,000+ subscribers), and on our website (2,000+ visits per month). Budget: 10-
20% of funds.

5. TripAdvisor and Booking.com - Target users on these travel platforms-that are actively
researching travel destinations-with fresh images and videos of Roseburg and Umpqua
Valley wine country. Budget: 5-10% of funds.

UVWA will utilize the funding to hire a professional photographer, cinematographer and copy 
writer to create video and photography that will be tailored to each of the platforms identified 
above. 

A breakdown of the funds is identified below: 

Video & Photo Production/Editing: $2,500 
Copywriting Services: $750 
Graphic Design: $750 
Social Media Advertising: $3,500 
Total: $7 ,500 

The applicant has indicated that UVWA has an additional $4,000, outside of the budget listed 
above, allocated to this project to be used where needed if labor costs exceed what was 
budgeted or additional ad space is purchased. 

Recommendation: Based on previous funding the City has allocated toward the research 
aspects of this project, staff recommend that the EDC approve the request and authorize the 
grant funding to the Umpqua Valley Wine Growers Association in the amount of $7,500, to 
finish the project and produce the digital marketing campaign. The City requests that 
recognition of the City's sponsorship occur through the use of the city's logo on marketing 
material and UVWA website. 
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QUARTERLY REVIEW



LATEST HAPPENINGS

Lots of exciting things happening as we fl y 
head fi rst into Summer! Our search for a 
DMO lead continues, as we’re still vetting 
contenders. Currently we’re jamming on 
our content offering for Summer, wrapping 
up the Downtown Mural Project, and 
planning a hotel specifi c stakeholder 
meeting. Also earlier this month we 
launched the newly updated website! And 
lastly we held the Smash The Trash river 
clean-up event!

DMO Lead Search Continues

New website launched!

Final Murals Wrapped!

Hotel Based Stakeholder 
Meeting In Works

Smash The Trash!



CONTENT & SHOOTS

Experience Roseburg Content 
Calendar Q3

Marketing Channels July August September
Video Notes Notes Notes
Video Topic(Video Released on Youtube) Guided Fishing on the Umpqua Swimming Holes Crater Lake (Summer)
Shoot Month (Month to capture video) Swimming holes Crater Lake Mural Tour
Additional Video Content

Website 

Blog Post Fishing the Umpqua The River, Water Safety, 
Floats

Crater Lake Summer 
Activities

Updates Ongoing New Photos/Copy Ongoing New Photos/Copy Ongoing New Photos/Copy

Newsletter
Topic Camping Beat the Heat Final moments of summer

Any major events this month? Graffiti, Lavender Festival, 
halfshell

Industry Newsletter Summer Events Accessibility Attracting customers 
during shoulder season

Media Buys/Campaigns
Print We Like It - Wine. OWB Oregon Wine Touring Guide 2025-27

Broadcast
Experience Roseburg sponsored ad placement, creative by UVWA, 

Umpqua Valley Wine Growers - Come Explore With Us, OWB Oregon 
Wine Touring Guide 2025-27

Billboard We Like It - Wine, Sutherlin location

Digital Billboard We Like It - Wine, Salem location

Digital Ad (Online) We Like It - Outdoors, NW Travel & Life Video Banner Ad

Other
Additional Content
Running Photo need list Hiking with Dog Summers Farmers Market Farm Stands 

Group Photos (Fifth Friday, 
Summer Dinners?) Diamond Lake Area (Summer) Early Fall photos 

New Forest Photos Downtown in Fall



ADVERTISING STATS (SOCIAL)



ADVERTISING STATS (SOCIAL)



ADVERTISING STATS (SOCIAL)



ADVERTISING STATS (SOCIAL)



ADVERTISING STATS (TRADITIONAL)

HIGHLIGHTS WILL BE SHOWN DAY OF.
HOWEVER FULL AD STATS ARE INCLUDED 

WITH OUR UPLOADED PACKET.



SMASH THE TRASH EVENT

In light of this year’s recent high-water 
and fl ooding, we felt the timing would be 
perfect to host a river clean-up and fl oat! 
On July 19th ER hosted the Smash The 
Trash event! Starting from Amacher Park 
and ending at River Forks Park, the event 
gave attendees the chance to help keep 
one of our most beautiful waterways clean 
for future users. This year’s high-water 
event placed heavy amounts of trash both 
on the river banks, and up in the trees 
and foliage. Our waterways are one of the 
most important assets to our area, and to 
local tourism. Knowing this, our staff felt 
it would be a great opportunity to hold an 
event that not only benefi ts this asset, but 
also is a great excuse to get out on the 
water and celebrate the beautiful North 
Umpqua river!



FINANCIALS

For the fi nal quarter of our previous 
contract we’re showing some large 
spends, due in part to a surplus of kicker 
funds. For “marketing” which includes 
content creation, we paid for our fi nal two 
murals. Under our “website” category, the 
spend was to pay for the development of 
the newly rebuilt website. And “industry 
relations” refl ects several sponsorships of 
local events, as well as advertising co-ops 
with local industry groups like UVWA.




